
	 	 	 	 	 	 Library Report


Summer programming began this Monday. So far, we have had 10 
families, with 24 children participate! We have been able to do a read 
aloud time both days and look forward to continuing that practice through 
the summer.


We are preparing our float for Homecoming. The theme of Favorite 
Storybook Characters is a perfect match for the library!

 

Card Club and Board Game Club continue throughout the summer. 


There are plans being made for a book club in the fall, beginning with a 
reading of A Lantern in Her Hand.


We have an average of 216 Overdrive/Libby checkouts per month, so far 
this year. 


We added 114 new items to our shelves in May! SO many new books, a 
few new games, and a new take-home story time kit with an ‘Exploring 
Nature’ theme that will include many of the books we will first use for our 
summer programming (camping, canoeing, hiking, etc.).


There are some worsening water stains on the ceiling panel closest to the 
wall where water is entering on top of the window where the brick sealant 
is no longer holding. 





